Mobile Phones

Pupils are not allowed to bring mobile phones to school or to use their phones
during school-related activities outside school hours.

Implementation and Review

The implementation of the Mobile Phone Policy commenced in September 2003.
Review takes place bi-annually.

This latest review took place during October 2018 and amendments were made
accordingly.

Ratification and communication
The policy was ratified by the Board of Management of Scoil Naomh Bride,

Blackwater, on .¢>=<X. 1?&'3?\&3.; Parents may view this policy at the school, by
appointment with the Principal/ on the school website.
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